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Greetings, October 2019 

October’s been a great month, starting with four new baptisms of some of our children. 

We’re all celebrating this amazing event. We also welcomed three volunteers to the 

farm. Itumeleng, his wife Lindi and Ouma. Itumeleng and Lindi are assisting the Cloete 

family in the absence of the Prince family who are in the USA fund raising. Ouma has 

been helping us in our learning centre. Paul and Micky have been busy visiting their 

supporting churches, and getting a good response from donors. They even got invited 

to 4 new churches in Kentucky, thanks to Ministro Journeys and their associates. 

We had a group of bikers visit the Fold. There members played games with the children, 

cooked lunch and brought a lot of food donations for the pantry. The children had a 

great day. FASA (Fellowship Alliance South Africa) also spent a day with our children. 

They had a church service, lots of singing and food. Always a great day when FASA 

comes. 

http://www.princeministry.org/


We had 2400 seedlings donated to the Fold; it took two days to get them all planted. 

We’re going into summer, so that means watermelon and all the other good foods from 

summer planting. The October birthdays were Botlhale (5) and Tshego (6). 

The Fold website had been updated, please check it out. www.thefold-sa.org 

If you plan to do any on-line Christmas shopping, please use this link: 
https://smile.amazon.com and put in Prince Ministry in South Africa as the charity you 
want to support. We are also a charity listed on https://givingassistant.org, you can do 
online shopping with this organization also. 

Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   A local couple who are interested in 
working at The Fold. Long term funding for our learning centre.  God’s favor for the 
long-term future of The Fold and our children.  

Praises:  four baptisms. 3 new volunteers, visitors, our biker friends, FASA, and 
numerous visitors who came for a tour. Clothing and other food supplies donated. Lots 
of interest for future help, in regards to short term volunteering and fund raising. 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
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